Dear Deputy Secretary,

Please look into this matter, as it was refused development for a reason...

Please support us and put a stop to this reapplication for development...

Sincere Thanks

Local resident

Hi Carolyn,

I'm writing in regards to the proposed Lords Road development in Leichhardt and request that you ratify the Planning Panel's decision to reject the development.

The proposal was opposed by the local council, an overwhelming number of residents including a famous local sporting club, and by the Planning Panel. It also fails to meet the strategic tests for the area laid out by the Council and the Greater Sydney Commission.

I am appalled that the **Department has met with the developer**, who has had yet another opportunity to lobby the Department without the knowledge of the Council and the community.

There is no place for this development in our community and I once again request that you ratify the Planning Panel's decision to reject this development.

Thank you for your time.

Dear Ms McNally

I think it is pretty clear that we all want to live in neighbourhoods that that we find to our liking. For many of us, we contribute and work within the given public consultation processes to help determine the outcome of potential developments in our neighbourhoods. At Lords Road, the community participated in a planning process with the best will in mind.

Based upon the evidence, the Planning Panel denied a proposed development at Lords Road. There is absolutely no justification for overturning the decision of the Planning Panel at Lords Road. Please respect the process that we the community have to work within.

If your department overturns this decision, it will only amplify the distrust and cynicism that exists today towards the NSW government.

Thank you